
August 27, 2021 

Pelnox, Ltd. 

 

Announcement of Website Maintenance 

 

 

Thank you very much for visiting Pelnox website. 

 

We would renew the website; eventually, we need maintenance period as described below. 

The website service may not be available during the following period. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

※Please note that the period needed for maintenance may be extended depending on the 

work status. 

 

 

 

＜Please contact if any inquiries during maintenance period＞ 

E-mail：info@pelnox.co.jp 

TEL：+81-3-5645-3782（Reception hours 9：00 AM～17：30 PM JST） 

  

＜Website Maintenance Schedule＞ 

Sep 1st, 2021, 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM JST 


